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To help promote drop off and pick up safety at King Traditional Elementary 

School, we would like to share a little information about how our parking lot 

works.  Above is a photo of our campus.  The letters and arrows are used to 

explain certain areas for your consideration: 

 



A: Campus entrance, through lane:  This lane is found as you enter the gate to our 

campus.  This left lane is for through traffic: which means you should not stop in this lane to 

drop students off, but instead use it for consistent flow through campus and driving to the exit. 

B: Campus entrance, drop off lane:  This lane can be used to temporarily stop and drop 

students off at school.  Drivers should not exit their vehicles and move forward as much as 

possible before stopping.  It is very important to always have students open their doors on the 

right side (closest to the sidewalk) and never have students exit your vehicle on the left side 

(walking into the traffic flow lane).  Please remind your children to use the sidewalk, stay off the 

road, and enter campus using the gate.  This is the safest place to drop off your child.  Please 

consider using this location before any others and rather than the side of our school where our 

busses are. 

C: Parent Parking Lot:  If you would like to park your vehicle and come into campus, please 

use the parent parking lot rather than the staff parking lot. 

D: Campus Exit: This is the exit that all vehicles entering campus need to exit through.  

Please be very careful as you exit, as there are many large commercial hauling trucks that 

frequent the roads around our school. 

E: Staff Parking Lot: This is the parking lot that our staff members use when they park for 

work.  Almost all of the spaces are needed to accommodate our staff, so we appreciate it if 

parents can avoid parking in this specific lot. 

F: Bussing Lanes: Most students take the bus to our school.  This is where the busses enter our 

campus to both drop off and pick up our students.  These separate lanes are for busses only.  Please do 

not drop students off using this lane.  Parents should never enter these lanes or leave vehicles stopped 

here. 

G:  Crosswalk: Some families choose to drop their children off at the side of our building as 

there is limited parking along the side of the road.  These families should use this cross walk to 

enter campus.  Please be very careful as you use this cross walk as it crosses the bus lanes.  

Parents who have the opportunity to walk with their children as they use this crosswalk should 

do so.  

H: Bus Lane Exit:  This is where our buses leave campus to continue their routes.  Students 

should not enter campus at this location, but consider using the cross walk instead.  Parents 

who park along the road should leave enough space at this exit for our large busses to make the 

left turn.  If you park to close to this exit, buses may be unable to make the left turn until your 

vehicle is moved. 

Thank you for taking some time to review our drop off and pick up procedures.  Please also note that supervision at 

the beginning of the day does not start until 8:17 and we encourage you to not drop students off until adults are 

outside.  We appreciate your support and look forward to working together to keep our students safe! 


